
  
     

 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Property taxes please 
Date: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 1:25:02 AM 

Re: Comments on the Joint Strategic Plan 

Victoria Espinel 
Intellectual Property Enforcement Coordinator 
Office of Management and Budget 
Executive Office of the President 
Filed via email 

Dear Ms. Espinel: 

It's not property if there is no property tax. Copyright was created to encourage the 
progression of art and science. That is no longer the direction of the current US 
copyright situation. If it's property tax it! 

Sincerely, 
Bryan 
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